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Basis for Bedingfield Amendment

• This amendment is based on the original McMaster-Medlock Commission report which reconstituted the 
current State Ethics Commission and brings legislators and executive branch officials under a 
Commission made up of 4 appointees from the Governor and 4 appointees from the General Assembly.

Separation of Powers

• This amendment does NOT raise a separation of powers problem.

• The purpose of the Separation of Powers clause is to ensure proper checks and balances between the 
branches. Having citizens appointed by legislators and judges hear ethics cases against executive branch 
officials, does not interfere with checks and balances by the Branches of Government.

o If there is a separation of powers concern here, then there should be a major concern when 
legislators elect judges and then judges hear cases against executive branch officials.

o The McMaster-Medlock Commission was made of former U.S. Attorneys, Attorneys General and a 
constitutional law professor - none of whom raised concerns with separation of powers.
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